
From the desk of the superintendent...
Wednesday, 26 June 2013 00:00

On Wednesday,  June 19, 2013, the  Hugo city council   and the Hugo  school board met  in
joint session  and agreed to  go  forward with  preparations for a  new Hugo High School. 

The city and the school each have responsibilities to Hugo patrons.  Keeping this in  mind, the
board will  conduct a public hearing at 6 p. m. July  2 in the  Kiamichi Technology Center.  The
school architect and the municipal   bond representative will both be attending.  The board will
welcome  public  input and questions at this time. 

 Seniors who have not picked up diplomas  and  transcripts may pick them  up in the high
school administration  office.  Mrs. Beesley, the high school  secretary, will be in the office each 
day  from 8 a. m. until 3 p. m. Mr. Harrison,  the principal, will be in  and out of the  office the
first two weeks of July.  
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